
From: Kurt J. Hoffman
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Stibnite Gold Project
Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:54:42 AM

I am writing to support the Midas Gold Project I have reviewed the plans Midas has submitted and
think it would be an excellent opportunity to improve the project site and be a great economic
opportunity for the State if Idaho. I am familiar with the management of the company and find them
to be extremely well qualified to advance the project in an environmentally sound way. Please give
your support to this project.
 
Kurt J. Hoffman Mining Services
 
Phone: 208-661-7517
Email: kurthoffman@roadrunner.com
            kjhmining@gmail.com
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